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CHECK OUT OUR NEW WEBSITE 

We are so excited to have finally given birth to our brand new website. It has 

been in gestation for long over a year and is finally ready for the world. Keep 

an eye out for upcoming conferences and events as well as important 

initiatives MCNIG is involved in! 

Check us out at: http://www.mcnig.ca/ 

ARE YOU PLANNING AN EVENT OR CONFERENCE YOU’D 

LIKE TO HAVE POSTED ON OUR WEBSITE OR FACEBOOK 

PAGE? 

Share your perinatal conferences, events and lectures with us.  

Contact us at: info@mcnig.ca 

 What can MCNIG do for you? Share your 

ideas with us via email or our Facebook page! 

ARE YOU PLANNING ON ATTENDING RNAO’S AGM NEXT 

MONTH? COME TO OUR BREAKFAST MEETING! 

RNAO is hosting its Annual General Meeting April 11-13 2013 in Toronto. 

MCNIG executive members will be there! MCNIG will be holding its annual 

breakfast meeting Saturday April 13 and we hope you will join us! Current 

executive positions available this year include: Chair elect, membership, 

policy and political action and student rep.  For nomination forms visit our 

website at: http://www.mcnig.ca/ 

Elections are held every year at the annual breakfast meeting. You do not 

have to attend the AGM to attend the breakfast meeting however you must 

still register via the RNAO website. We are also still looking for regional reps 
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for each area to share and voice important perinatal concerns.  If you’d like 

more information please visit our website or contact us directly at: 

http://www.mcnig.ca/ 

Don’t’ forget to register for “One member one vote” on the RNAO website to 

have your voice heard. For more info about recent changes to RNAO voting 

procedures and to preview the resolutions for this year visit:  

http://rnao.ca//events/AGM2013 

ARE YOU A STUDENT NURSE LOOKING TO GO TO 

RNAO’S AGM?  

Are you enthusiastic about perinatal nursing and want to benefit from 

surrounding yourself with others just like you? MCNIG is sponsoring 3 

nursing students to attend RNAO’s AGM April 11-13! If interested please 

submit a short written bio as wells as how you feel you may benefit from 

attending to MCNIG at: info@mcnig.ca 

HAVE YOU LIKED US ON FACEBOOK YET? 

MCNIG is on Facebook! Join us and share your views, thoughts and opinions 

on important perinatal matters. Join us at : 

http://www.facebook.com/pages/Maternal-Child-Nurses-Interest-

Group/100569630010612 
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Contact Us 

Registered Nurses Association of 
Ontario Maternal Child Nurses 
Interest Group 
MCNIG 
info@mcnig.ca 
www.mcnig.ca 
http://www.facebook.com/pages/Mate

rnal-Child-Nurses-Interest-

Group/100569630010612 
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